
  
Hello, 
 
We just wanted to thank you so much for our first wonderful experience with Santos this 
past season.  Our son, played on the Santos Madrid team with Matar.  This was a 
fantastic first year experience in club soccer.  
  
He has grown as a player and also as a much more confident human being in large part 
because of Matar's coaching, nurturing and concern for our son's well-being.  Matar is 
an excellent coach for the developing soccer player and we are hoping that our team 
will remain together next season and retain Matar as our coach. 
  
I hope you will share this email and these sentiments with the other Santos powers that 
be.  Matar deserves so much credit for his work with our team this year and as parents, 
we couldn't be happier with our experiences.  :)   
  
Thank you very much! 
 

 

 


